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BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

63 MILLBURN ROAD

BATHGATE

West Lothian



EH48 2AF

Tel: 01506 652004

e-mail: bathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents and Carers, 
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A very warm welcome to our March newsletter and a very warm welcome back to Nursery following lockdown! It sure has been a different year for us all, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support to develop your child’s learning during their time at home and for your positive feedback about the nursery and the supports we offered.  
Welcome back
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As well as a warm welcome back to our children we would also like to welcome Mrs Orr back to Nursery. She will be supporting the orange and green bubble for now and is already enjoying seeing some familiar faces. 
Settling back in
For many children having an extended period of time at home can mean there are challenges to resettle back into nursery. Please be reassured we are here to support you and your child with this transition in a way which works for them. If you have any concerns please speak with your child’s keyworker. The ways you can get in touch are telephone, email or reply to messages on the learner’s journey if you do not manage to see them face to face for the time being. 
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Looking ahead
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As we settle back into nursery routine we will continue to work in our smaller bubbles of the orange and green group, yellow and purple group and red and blue groups. Within these groups children have learning opportunities to suit their developing interests. The learning we do will be shared via sway on the learning journals on a regular basis so you can continue to keep up to date with the on goings within nursery. Our Try at Home packs will continue to further support learning and development between home and nursery. 

Preschool children
As the year progresses we are making plans to support our preschool children with the transition into school as best as we can. Preschool parents please ensure you have applied for your child’s place at school or if eligible another year at nursery. There will be a separate sway for preschool children and learning packs to help support the skills to get ready for school. If you have any questions about the transition to school please speak to Miss Robertson or email into the nursery account at: wlbathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk 
Curriculum Rationale
We have been busy behind the scenes revamping our curriculum rational, vision, values and aims. This will be shared with you once complete. Your parent voice will feed into this alongside the child’s voice and staff voice so it is reflective and meaningful to everybody at Bathgate West.  
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Parents night

Further plans for a telephone consultation for every child will come out in due course. We are hoping to have these on Friday 19th and Friday 26th of March.
Headlice
We have had a few cases of headlice in nursery. Please treat this as soon as possible to reduce the spread. Children with long hair would be best wearing it up to again reduce the spread. Thank you for your support with this. 
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Car park
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A reminder that the Nursery car park is for staff use only. There have been a few occasions of the general public using this space to turn their cars. Please be mindful where you park your car for drop off and pick up and ensure there is still space for other vehicles to manoeuvre. If possible you could consider parking then walking due to the no through road. 
Intergenerational week plans
Covid restrictions have had a real impact on our connection with the residents at Carron Court. We hope to reconnect in alternative ways during the coming months. You can keep in touch with this on our Twitter page. 
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World Book Day

World Book Day is Thursday 4th March, we will be participating in different activities this week, including our book swap. We will not be dressing up this year however if your child has a character t-shirt they wish to wear that would be okay. 

Red Nose Day
Red Nose Day is Friday the 19th March this year, due to Covid 19 restrictions we will not be able to have the red noses which you can purchase from shops in nursery. More information about Red Nose Day will follow in a sway.  
We look forward to working with you this session and please remember that we value your input and suggestions.  Please feel free to speak to any member of the team if you have any concerns.

Many thanks, The Nursery Team. 
Dates for the Diary:

	Date
	Who
	Event

	Thursday 4th March
	Everybody
	World Book Day- SWAY 

(no dressing up)

	Monday 8th-14th March
	Everybody
	 National Intergenerational Week

	Sunday 14th March
	Everybody
	Mothering Sunday

	Friday 19th March
	Everybody
	Red Nose Day


